
 

 
 
 

16th March, 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Entrance Assessments for pupils who have enrolled in Creagh College for the 2022-2023 academic year will take 
place on the 29th and 30th of March   Pupils are divided into groups according to the primary school they are attending as 
listed below.  Please ensure your child arrives at Creagh College at 9. a.m. and your son/daughter will be ready for 
collection at 1.45 pm 
 

Day 1: Tuesday  29th March 
 

Monamolin 
Kilanerin 
Riverchapel 
St Joseph’s, Kilmuckridge 
Gaelscoil Moshíológ (Gorey) 
Gaelscoil (Wicklow) 
Ballyduff 
Ferns 
Camolin 
Castletown 
Gorey Central  
St Joseph’s, (Gorey CBS) 
Ballythomas 

 

Day 2:  Wednesday 30th March 
 

Craanford 
Coolgreany 
Tara Hill 
Ballycanew 
Bunscoil Loreto (Gorey) 
Gorey EducateTogether 
Ballygarrett 
All other Primary Schools 

 

 
Students will be carrying out the majority of their assessment through the use of computers.  They do not need any 
typing skills as the answers are selected by clicking on them. 
 
Students must bring: 
 

• A nutritious lunch with them as they will have breaks during the assessment. 

• Their own headsets.  These headsets need to be able to connect to the computer.  Please see picture below. 

• Something to read (to keep them occupied if they finish the test early) 

• Pen/Pencil 

 
 

Please note that these assessments are designed to gauge pupils’ current ability levels, to identify pupils who may require 
learning support, and to ensure our college’s general mixed ability policy is adhered to.  The results of the assessment are 
shared with Creagh College’s teaching staff to facilitate best practice in lesson planning and the identification of individual 
student’s strengths and needs.  Some primary school children can be very nervous about these tests.  Please reassure 



 
 

   
 

your child that these tests are for the above purposes.  It is important that they do their best, please assure them there is 
no “pass or fail”. 
 
The assessments will conclude at 1.45 p.m.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on the day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

. 
________________ 
Mr. Paul Glynn. 
Principal. 

 
 

 
 
 


